
EUCLID ART ASSOCIATION’S
2015 SPRING FINE ART SHOW

EUCLID PUBLIC LIBRARY
MAY 2 THROUGH MAY 9, 2015

KEY POINTS TO REMEMBER:

Artists must take their entries to the EUCLID PUBLIC LIBRARY, 631 East 
222nd Street on Friday, May 1, 2015 between 10:00am and 11:00am, 
ONLY.
We would like to ask all those who can, to stay and help us set up the show.  We 
need people to help move pictures around, hang them and place id tags.  We 
usually finish with the setup by 12:30pm, just in time for the judge’s arrival.  
Can you help?

Artist Reception is on Wednesday, May 6, 2015 from 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm at 
Euclid Library’s Lake and Shore Rooms.  All artists and members are asked to 
bring finger food, plated and ready to serve.  All your family and friends are 
invited to attend and the public is also welcome!

We are still looking for more members to volunteer to sit for two hours at a 
time at the Euclid Art information table during the show.  We have many 
openings left to fill!  Sitter instructions are on the backside of this document.  
Please help out...contact Joanne Naroski or Mary Ann Gambitta, on 
440-942-7495 or 440-269-1432, respectively.  This is also a very nice way for 
you to see the show!
Euclid Art keeps a book of artist's biographies and puts it out for the public to 
view during our Art Show.  We encourage all members to submit their bio's, 
artistic statements, etc. for inclusion in the book.  Please email or give them to 
Lee Peters.
Euclid Art will be holding a raffle featuring an original picture painted by noted 
local artist, Robert Moyer, as a demonstration at one of our meetings.  We 
estimate the picture to be worth $500.  Tickets are sold during the show for 
$1 each or 6 for $5.  The drawing will be held Sunday, May 10.

All artists must pick up their artwork Sunday, May 10 between 1:30pm and 
2:30 pm ONLY! The Euclid Art Association and Euclid Public Library will not be 
responsible for any artwork left after that time.

As always, special thanks go out to all the volunteers who have helped make the 
show run so smoothly year after year!



INSTRUCTIONS FOR SITTERS AT SPRING FINE ART SHOW

GENERAL

• Wear your name badge (located in purple box on the floor behind the reception table).  
Please return your name badge when finished with your sitting time.

• Welcome visitors and ask them to sign the Guest Book.

• Keep programs and membership applications available on the table and offer them to 
visitors.  Membership application forms, membership book, receipt book, extra show 
programs, etc. can be found in the purple box.

• Encourage visitors to become a member of the Euclid Art Association.  Offer a 
membership form to anyone interested.  Annual dues for a single membership is $25.00, 
joint membership is $30.00, $11.00 for students.  If asked, let them know that they must 
be a member to participate in our fine-art shows.  Non-members are welcome to come to 
our meetings for a donation of $3.00.  The EAA year is July 1st to June 30th.  The club 
does not meet in July and August.

• If anyone joins EAA during the show, let them know their membership is for July 1, 2015 
through June 30, 2016.  We do not prorate dues.

• Encourage visitors to purchase raffle tickets and to browse our artists’ profile book.  
Raffle tickets are $1.00 each or 6 for $5.00 and the drawing is on Sunday, May 10 after 
the show.  Winner is notified.

• Please encourage people to visit our website www.EuclidArt.com and also become our 
friend on Facebook.

• Wait until the next sitter arrives before leaving.  If there is a problem, call one of the 
numbers below.

• When there is a buyer of a member’s artwork, refer to the special instructions in the 
sitter’s booklet.

Any questions call:
Ellen Howard  216-337-4463
Joanne Naroski 440-942-7495
Lee Peters  216-531-6349

No public phones are available in the Library.  You must use a cell phone.

http://www.EuclidArt.com
http://www.EuclidArt.com

